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I urge you to SUPPORT Proposals 79 and 80. These are common-sense measures which will do much to protect public safety, as well as
insure trappers are following responsible guidelines and trapping techniques. They present no burden on trappers and will help put an end
to irresponsible trapping, which is the cause of run-ins between trappers and recreational users. Placing ID tags on traps, and keeping
those traps away from heavily used public areas--issues which these Proposals address--will cause no problems for responsible
trappers who are following ATA's guidelines. The only people these proposals will negatively impact are those NOT following the
guidelines--the very people we all want to stop! The Proposals are good for all Alaskan outdoor users--trappers and non-trappers alike.
Please support them.
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